
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 

THE BELLBROOK VILLAGE REVIEW BOARD 
 

WILL CONDUCT A PUBLIC HEARING 
 

ON FEBRUARY 16, 2016 AT 6:00 PM 
 

IN THE CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS, 2ND FLOOR,  
 

15 E FRANKLIN STREET, BELLBROOK 
 

 
 
VRB CASE# 16-01:  79 W Franklin St, discussion of new 
construction after demolition of existing structure 
 
 
 
    
________________________________________________________________ 
Date     Eileen F. Minamyer, Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 


